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Marine Notice No. 15 of 2019 

          Amended: 12/07/2021 

 
This Marine Notice supersedes Marine Notice No. 01 of 2015 

 
Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishers, 

Yachtsmen and Seafarers 
 

 

 
 
 
 
The Department of Transport wishes to advise that the current list of Training Course 

Providers who are designated to provide training for the various ancillary courses under the 

provisions of the Convention on Standards of Training, Certification and Watchkeeping for 

Seafarers 1978 (STCW 78), as amended is available here: 

https://www.seafarers.ie/Seafarer/Training-Courses-and-Medical-Fitness-Certificates  

 

 

Marine Notice No. 01 of 2015 is hereby withdrawn. 

 

 
 

Irish Maritime Administration, 
Department of Transport,  
Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland. 
 
04/06/2019 
 
Amended: 12/07/2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Designated Training Course Providers under  
STCW 78 (as amended) 

 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 
The Marine Survey Office, email:  MSO@transport.gov.ie  

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, email: 
MaritimeSafetyPolicyDivision@transport.gov.ie  

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  
Dept. of Transport, Maritime Safety Policy Division, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, 

Ireland.  
email: MarineNotices@transport.gov.ie or visit us at: www.gov.ie/transport 
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